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“Maximizing Geospatial Technology Amidst Adversity” 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

FOR                : The Regional Executive Director 

   DENR MIMAROPA 

   DENR by the Bay Bldg., 

1515 Roxas Boulevard, Ermita, Manila 

 

ATTN  : The PENR Officer - Palawan 

 

FROM  : The Director 

 

 SUBJECT : INVITATION TO AN ONLINE MEETING RE: UNNOTARIZED 

BARANGAY CERTIFICATION IN PROCESSING OF PUBLIC 

LAND APPLICATIONS (PLAs) 

 

 DATE :  

___________________________________________________________________________ 
 

This refers to your Memorandum dated July 25, 2022 regarding the abovementioned 

subject.  

 

To address the concern raised by PENRO Palawan, we are inviting you to a virtual 

meeting via Google Meet on August 17, 2022 at 1:00 PM. We also request for the 

representative from CENRO Taytay to attend the consultation.  

 

Prior to the meeting, kindly submit or provide data on the following: 

 

1. List of CENROs with pending Public Land Applications due to the requirement on 

unnotarized barangay certification; and 

2. Number of pending PLAs due to the unnotarized barangay certification. 

 

To join the meeting, kindly use this link: https://meet.google.com/xhx-kwof-yno 

 

For your information and prompt action. 

 

 

 

ATTY. EMELYNE V. TALABIS, CESO IV 
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